
As a North Dakota resident, I am neutral to HB 1260.  

I am in strong support of habitat development on private land to improve wildlife health and 

populations, and I also am in strong support of increasing public access to those privately held lands. I 

thoroughly enjoy hunting these lands (like PLOTS) and am thankful for all the private land stewards who 

do the right thing for wildlife on a daily basis. 

However, I am not totally in support of the special antlerless elk licenses for landowners. I would be 

more in support of having these depredation hunt licenses be given to youth hunters or people with 

disabilities. 

Best Regards, 

Andrew Lindmeier 

 


